Kim R. Kemper
Kemper-Vaughan

3700 Coors Road, NW
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Uity of Albuguergque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

June 26, 1992

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO KASDORF MANUFAGTURING, PHASE I
(J-14/D99) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED JUNE 8, 1992

Dear Mr., Kemper:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of June 8, 1992, the above
referenced plan is approved for Bullding Permit,

Please be advised that when Phase II submittal is submitted for review, all
the develcoped runcoff must be routed to First Street, NW. Catch basin within
the parking lot with a tie to the existing inlet on First Street will be

appropriate,

If. I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650,

xc: Gecil Kasdorf
Joe Slagle
Alan Martinez

BIM/bif
(WP+3439)

Cordially,

S punié ff IV eTra
Bernie J. Montoya, C.E.
Engineering Assistant

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E.
Assistant Direclor Public Works

ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500




